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Dave Jones <dave64k@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 1:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
dave64@yahoo.com
RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. Secretary,

As an independent for-ex trading investor, I
totally disagree with the leverage reduction from
100:1 to 10: 1. If this goes to the either the U.S.
House of Representatives or U.S. Senate, I will
call my local representatives from both houses
and tell them that I am totally against the RIN
3038-AC61.

Thank you very much for you time.

Sincerely,

Dave E. Jones Jr.


